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Are you a health professional concerned 
about air pollution & climate change?

Climate change is already harming our health, from worsened ozone pollution due to 
warmer temperatures, to more frequent and intense wildfires producing dangerous 
particle pollution. Medical and health voices are critical to raising awareness of the 
overwhelming health burden caused by air pollution and climate change. We are looking 
for physicians, nurses, public health workers, respiratory therapists and other health 
professionals to join our efforts and speak out for stronger climate action.

Visit Lung.org/ClimateChangesHealth to take part in our growing Health Professionals 
for Clean Air and Climate Action community, where you can:

•  �Sign up for the Health Professionals for Clean Air and Climate Action monthly newsletter

•  �Share your story about why addressing climate change is critical to protecting public health

•  �Read stories from other health professionals around the country

•  �Sign our letters to urge policymakers to clean up dangerous air pollutants

For more information, please contact Elise Wallis, MPH, Manager, Health Partnerships, 
at Elise.Wallis@Lung.org.

https://www.lung.org/policy-advocacy/healthy-air-campaign/health-pros-clean-air-climate

